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To: Ministry of Environment and Water
Bulgaria
Subject: investment plan (IP) "Zonal Urban Plan — Used oil recycling plant”

Dear Ms. Kostova,

Please allow me to take this opportumty and thank you for your letter no. EO-6, dated 04 April
2017, regarding the willingness of Republic of Bulgaria to participate in the strategic
environmental assessment (SEA) for ”Zonal Urban Plan - Used oil recycling plant” together with

your comments and proposals on the scope and content of the Environmental Report for this
plan,

In this respect, we would like to inform you the following aspects:

The Environmental Report includes information on the environmentat characteristics likely to
be affected by the project and an analysis of the potential environmental impact of this project
on the environment factors and environmental objectives established.

To reduce potential negative effects on the environment, both during construction and
operations, several measures have been proposed in advance to eliminate, prevent and mitigate
such likely adverse effects in order to ensure project implementation with minimal
environmental effects.

The information you requested is not available at this stage of the investment. The aspects
mentioned in your letter will be developed at the project level in a subsequent phase.

Ms. Irina Kostova

Minister
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Bulgaria '
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